
TRANSMITTAL LETTER  

  

  

The Rock Transportation Services Corporation  

DBA: Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle & Charter  

C-1077  

  

March 10, 2021  

  

Mr. Mark L. Johnson   

Executive Director   

P.O. Box 47250  

Olympia, WA 98504-7250  

  

Via E-File online  

  

RE:   Revision to Time Schedule 14 (increased shuttle runs)  

  Exemption from WAC 480-30-316(2), Thirty Day Notice to Public  

  

Dear Mr. Johnson,  

  

Attached is a change to Time Schedule NO. 14 for The Rock Transportation Services Corporation 

requesting modifications to operating schedule on April 1, 2021 due to summer increase demand of 

ridership. 

  

If there are any questions or additional information required, please email (darcy.seatacshuttle.com) or 

call (360.679.4003).  Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter.  

  

Regards,  

  

  

  

D’Arcy Morgan, President  
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